
 
 

C2PC Letter 
 
 
This is to request a Class II permissive change for FCC ID: KA2CS2630LA1, originally 
granted on 08/18/2015. 
 
 
The major change filed under this application is: 
 
After engineering re-assessment, adding the same type of a 2.4G and 5G antenna that antennas 
gain is smaller than the original application. (Find below antenna table) 

 Origianl 2.4G Variant 2.4G Origianl 5G Variant 5G 

Antenna type Omni-directional Omni-directional Omni-directional Omni-directional

Antenna gain 3.91 dBi 2.20dBi 4.5 dBi 3.5dBi 

 
We verified the spurious emission that test results shown original data is worse than the new 
antenna, and also the antenna gain is smaller than the original, so there's no need to update DFS 
and RF reports. 
 

All other hardware are identical with original granted. 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 

Rober Lin/ Associate Vice President 

D-Link Corporation 

Tel:+886-2-66000123#5720 

E-mail: Robert.lin@dlinkcorp.com 
 

 
 

 

 


